
 

      

 

 

 

JOINT PRESS RELEASE:  
The Signing of a Memorandum of Understanding on Cooperation  

Between Brunei Darussalam Central Bank and the Bank of Thailand 
 

Ms. Rokiah Badar, Managing Director, Brunei Darussalam Central Bank (BDCB) and  
Mr. Sethaput Suthiwartnarueput, Governor, Bank of Thailand (BOT), signed a Memorandum of 
Understanding on Cooperation between the two central banks. 

 
The Memorandum of Understanding aims to strengthen bilateral ties and cooperation as 

well as monetary and financial development between the two central banks. This includes the 
exchanging of views and experiences on central banking functions and policies that lead to further 
economic and financial connectivity between the two countries. 
 

Brunei Darussalam Central Bank  
Bank of Thailand 

6 December 2022 
 
For media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Brunei Darussalam Central Bank 
International Division 
Email: international@bdcb.gov.bn  

Bank of Thailand 
International Department 
Email: ind-cooperation@bot.or.th 
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